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“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together
within our Christian family”
Dear Parents,

A Christingle service will be held at St John’s Church on Christmas Evening at 4.00 and it is always a lovely event.  As part of the service, there are Bible readings of the Christmas story and the children in the congregation are encouraged to take part.

This year, it is has again been linked to The Children’s Society and members of St John’s Church have asked me to invite all our families and children to the service. They would like to be able to use their new projector and have asked whether, on the night, we could show a video of our children singing the carols so that the congregation can also join in. We have been learning these songs as part of our own carol service and would be happy to support our local Church so if you have one, I would like to ask your child to bring a ‘Santa Hat’ into school for week commencing Monday 18th December so that we can create a fun Christmas Carol service video. If we can keep them in school, we will also use them for our party day, panto visit and our carol service on Friday.
If you are free to join us on Christmas Eve at 4.00, it would be lovely to see you all there. We will be sending home for every child a candle holder that your child can use on the night and make a donation if you feel able. I appreciate that this is an expensive time of year so this is purely optional.
The flyer for the Christingle service is on the reverse of this letter. 

Thank you for your continued support,

Alison Moxham

Head Teacher
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